CALL FOR ABSTRACTS
“Unbelievable! How Fake News Affects the Relationship between Business and Society”
Business & Society Special Issue Pre-submission Workshop 
at International Association for Business & Society (IABS) meeting
San Francisco, USA, 16-19 June 2022
Submission deadline for abstracts for the pre-submission workshop:
5th June 2022 to FakeNews.BAS.SI@gmail.com


If you are considering submitting a paper to our special issue of Business & Society, and will be in attendance at the 2022 IABS meeting, then please join us for this pre-submission workshop! This workshop will be an informal event with three purposes: 1) to discuss the upcoming special issue (full submissions due Feb. 1, 2023), 2) to brainstorm potential submissions, and 3) to provide an opportunity for potential authors to meet and workshop their ideas. 

To be considered for participation in our workshop, please submit a 500-word extended abstract of your work-in-progress to FakeNews.BAS.SI@gmail.com by no later than 5 June 2022. 

During the workshop, the guest editor team (Naomi Gardberg, Mike Barnett & Elanor Colleoni) will introduce the special issue and explain the types of submissions they seek. Thereafter, participants will attend one-hour breakout sessions to discuss the fit and content of their proposed papers. 

Attendance is NOT a precondition for submission to our special issue – but it is a good way to improve your odds of success. So please join us!

